DURHAM COLLEGES STAFF CRICKET CLUB

The Tenth Annual General Meeting was held on Tuesday,
3 March, 1959.

There were present: Professor J. L. Burchnall (in the Chair),

J. I. Clarke, I. E. Graham, R. A. Harman, S. Holgate,
Professor H. S. Offler, A. Pennington, T. Whitworth and
J. V. Whitworth.

Apologies for absence were received from: Professor E. J. Re
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Minutes

Eaglesham and Alderman Ferens.

The Minutes of the Ninth Annual General Meeting held on
Tuesday, 11 March, 1958 were signed as correct.

Business arising out of the Minutes

Annual Dinner (see Minute 80)

It was reported that the Sub-Committee appointed to
consider the possibility of holding a Club Dinner
in 1958 had decided to recommend that this proposal
should be deferred to 1959.

Mr. Harman, Dr. Holgate, Mr. Graham and Dr. Whitworth
were appointed a Sub-Committee to investigate the
possibility of holding a Club Dinner in 1959 and
to make the necessary administrative arrangements
if this proved fensible,

Election of Officers for 1959

The following Officers were elected for 1959:-

President:
Vice-Presidents:

Chairman:

Captain:
Vice-Captain:
Honorary Secretary:
Honorary Treasurer:
Equipment Manager:
Honorary Auditor:

Sir James Duff

Professor C. C. Abbott
Professor E. Birley

Mr. J. L. Brooks
Professor E.J.R. Eagleshanm
Alderman H. C. Ferens
Professor W. B. Fisher
Professor H. S. Offler
Mrs. W. A. Prowse

Col. L. Slater

Professor K. Stewartson
The Rev. Canon T.S. Wetherall
The Rev. W. A. Whitehouse
Dr. T. Whitworth
Professor J. L. Burchnall
R. A. Harman

S. Holgate

I. E. Graham

Jd. I. Clarke

Rev. G. G. Griffith

B. Cooke
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Selection Committee

The Secretary was elected to form a Selection Committee
with the Captain and the Vice-Captain.

Treasurer's Financial Report

The Treasurer's Financial Report for 1958 was adopted
(subject to audit). (A copy is filed with the
Minutes)

Report on 1958 Season

A report on the Club's performance in 1958 was circu-
lated with the Agenda. (A copy is filed with the
Minutes)

Fixtures for 1959

The fixture list for 1959 was approved subject to the
possible alteration of the match with the Durham
School Staff to later in the season. (A copy is
enclosed with the Minutes)

Recruitment of new members

Various possibilities for increasing the playing member-
ship of the Club were considered. Mr. Hartop, Dr.
Holgate and Dr. T. Whitworth were asked to get in
touch with as many graduate students as possible with
a view to inviting a number of them to play regularly
in the 1959 season.
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